
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For reply please quote: ACS/JR – TF/21/19285 – DOC/21/ 177286 
 
 
 
Mr Kevin Yearbury 
reviewer@strategicreviewic.qld.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Yearbury 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 30 August 2021 providing a copy of the proposed report on the 
Strategic Review of the Integrity Commissioner’s functions. I look forward to receiving your 
final report. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ANNASTACIA PALASZCZUK MP 
PREMIER OF QUEENSLAND 
MINISTER FOR TRADE 
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Queensland
Government

Office o f the

Premier o f Queensland
Minister for Trade

F o r reply please quote: A C S / J R — TF/21/19285— D O C / 2 1 / 177286

• 27 SEP 2021
Mr Kevin Yearbury
reviewer@strategicreviewic.q1d.gov.au

Dear M r Yearbury

1 William Street Brisbane
PO Box 15185 City East
Queensland 4002 Australia
Telephone +61737197000
Email ThePremier@premiers.q1d.gov.au
Website www.thepremier.q1d.gov.au

Thank you for your letter o f 30 August 2021 providing a copy o f the proposed report on the
Strategic Review o f the Integrity Commissioner's functions. I have been requested to reply to
you on behalf o f the Premier and Minister for Trade.

The Premier looks forward to receiving your final report.

Yours sincerely

JIM MURPHY
CHIEF OF STAFF

s47Sch4 personal information

Re
lea

se
d 

un
de

r R
TI

 - 
DPC


